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Don't give up! 
_________________________________ 

Tell others about the hope  

that you have!                        (cf. 1 Pet 3:15) 
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Dear friends of go4peace,  
 

In this Holy Year, in which Pope Francis invites us to walk as pilgrims of hope, 
Mariaklelia from Albania shares a "strong moment of hope" from her life in this March 
edition. 
 

"A few months ago I took a written exam. I was pretty sure I would get a good grade. 
But when the result came, it different. I had failed, a real shock for me. 
 

I thought about what to do now. I wrote to the professor, with whom I have a hard 
time on a human level. He then offered me a meeting.  

 
"When we met, I experienced him very differently than in the lectures. He was very 

kind and approachable. We discussed the exam, and he asked me a few more questions to 
test how much I had learned and understood. After that, he said that I had passed the exam 
and added, 'Now you have to smile!' I was so happy." 

 
 

In this month of March, let’s join forces with Mariaklelia in the motto: Don't give up! 
 

for the go4peace team   Meinolf Wacker 
 
 
______________   
P.S.: Feel free to share your experiences in the go4peace app in the "Discover & Write" 
section. 
 


